
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 14, 2021 
 
 
Dear Citizen’s Advisory Committee Member: 
 
We are pleased to invite you to serve as a member of the Citizen’s Advisory Committee.  
The Committee will assist in preparation of the 3rd Revision of the Racine County Land & 
Water Resource Management Plan (LWRMP).  The LWRMP is instrumental to the 
protection and improvement of the natural resource base of Racine County.  As we 
continue to meet our goals from previous plans, new resource challenges continue to 
arise.  Your assistance in identifying local land and water resource concerns will 
establish a strong, effective plan for the next ten years. 
 
The plan will greatly benefit from your involvement.  We hope this will be a rewarding 
experience as the information exchanged during plan development will not only improve 
our planning, but also broaden your experience with environmental conservation. 
 
The attached survey contains a list of environmental concerns within Racine County.  
Please fill out the survey and email (or mail) it to Chad prior to August 12, 2021, as this 
information will be used to prioritize concerns in our first meeting. 
 
Secondly, I have attached a list of the Citizen Advisory Committee members for your 
information. 
 
Finally, the first meeting will be on August 18th from 10 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  You will 
receive an agenda and materials about three weeks prior to the meeting. 
 
Thank you for your participation. 
 
 

     
__________________________    _______________________ 
Monte Osterman, Chair     Chad Sampson, Secretary 
 

Land Conservation 
Public Works & Development Services 

14200 Washington Avenue 
Sturtevant, WI  53177 

262-886-8440 
fax: 262-886-8480 

landconservation@racinecounty.com 


